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Ottawa, 7th Nov., 1904.

Sir,-

In reply to your letter

of the 27th ultimo - 82/15 - regarding

report of 3rd ultimo from Inspector Markle

upon the advisablity of a portion of Sam-

son's Reserve being put upon the market,

I beg to say that this report has not yet

been received by the Department. If it has

been received at your office kindly forward

same so that the subject matter of your

letter may be dealt with.

Your obedient servant,

Lomt

Secretary.

The Indian Commissioner,

Winnipes, Man.

verschieden (Todian Affairs, Letterbook,

Poar Copy20 October 1904 - 16 November 1904, (R.G. 10, Volume 5077)
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